
 

 

Franklin-Bingham Fire Department Public Release 
Date:         2 June 2021 

Subject:    Phone number change for FBFD fire and EMS alarm provider notifications 

Please note that the Franklin Bingham Fire Department encourages all persons located within our village 
boundaries to contact us by phone at 9-1-1 for assistance with emergency medical or fire needs.  This 
includes those persons physically located in Franklin, Bingham Farms, and the northwest portion of 
Southfield Township, Oakland County, MI. 

For residences or businesses that use the services of off-site fire or medical alarm monitoring, we 
encourage you to contact your alarm system provider and ask them to use the following number for 
emergency fire or medical alarm notifications: 

(248) 626-5444 

By having your alarm provider contact us at (248) 626-5444, any fire or medical emergency in the 
villages will afford dispatch of both fire department and police resources to provide assistance. 

Tony Averbuch, Fire Chief 
(248) 626-9862 
 


